
Office of the Director 
P.O. Box 1088 

Austin, Texas 78767 
      Phone (512) 972-5010               Fax (512) 972-5016 

TO: Mayor and Council Members  

FROM: Stephanie Hayden, Director 

DATE: May 17, 2019  

SUBJECT: NEW DATE- No Small Matter screening; June 13, 2019, 9:30 am to 11:45 am. 

The lack of high quality, affordable childcare has become a crisis for working and middle class 
families. This documentary connects the importance of high quality early childhood experiences 
to brain development, healthy families, and strong communities.  

We would be grateful if you and/or your staff members could attend this screening. Please take 
a moment to distribute this information to your network.  

When: Thursday, June 13, 2019 
9:30 am to 11:45 am 

Where: City Council Chamber 
301 W Second Street 
Austin, TX 78701 

Why:  The event will begin with an introduction by Mayor Pro Tem Garza followed by the 
documentary and a Q&A with Jerri Thompson, Head of School, St. George’s Episcopal School; 
Anna Harris, Lead Teacher, Mainspring Schools; and Mayor Pro Tem Garza. Everyone has a role 
to play in supporting families with young children to build a healthier, stronger, and more 
vibrant Austin and Travis County! 

Who:  Partners hosting the screening are City of Austin, Austin Public Health, Austin Chapter of the Texas 
Association for the Education of Young Children and Austin/Travis County Success by Six Coalition.  

Take a moment to RSVP: No Small Matters screening 
For more information contact: mary.jamsek@austintexas.gov or call 512-972-5862. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/no-small-matters-screening-tickets-60278691188?aff=utm_source%3Deb_email%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dnew_event_email&utm_term=eventname_text
mailto:mary.jamsek@austintexas.gov


PLEASE JOIN US FOR A SCREENING OF

NO SMALL MATTER

A documentary film about 
the critical role of early 
childhood education

Date: Thursday, June 13, 2019

Time: 9:30-11:45 a.m., including screening, panel discussion with 

Mayor Pro Tem Garza & early childhood experts, & refreshments

Location: Austin City Hall, 301 W. 2nd Street, Council Chambers

Take a moment to RSVP: No Small Matters screening

To learn more about the film visit: www.nosmallmatter.com. 

For questions, contact Mary Jamsek: 512-972-6222 or Mary.Jamsek@austintexas.gov. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/no-small-matters-screening-tickets-60278691188?aff=utm_source%3Deb_email%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Dnew_event_email&utm_term=eventname_text
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